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EE Cruz/Tully currently has a NYCDOT Street Permit for the Full Roadway Closure of East 95th Street b/t 2nd Ave & 3rd Ave.  The permit allows for us to construct the slurry wall panels located within the intersection of E. 95th St @ 2nd Ave.  The permit expires on 11/11/2011 and we have requested that the NYCDOT renew the street permit through 12/31/11.  We need to continue the slurry wall work at this location as well as the construction of the cap beam which will support the steel deck beams and concrete deck panels. 

 

We will always make every effort to maintain a vehicular travel lane for this roadway.  However, when heavy construction equipment and materials are within the intersection area, we will take every precaution to make the area safe for the pedestrian and vehicular traffic, which may require the full closure to be implemented.  If we are able to perform the work without disrupting traffic, the full closure would not need to be used at all and the travel lane would be maintained.
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